The Church of St Mary the Virgin, Great Brickhill

‘FOOD BOX’

We do not expect anyone to be left hungry in the UK
in the 21st century. However, a life-changing
experience can happen to any of us e.g., family
breakdown, loss of a job.

Anyone having a need for food either in an
emergency or longer term, from 1st December,
please help yourself from “The Food Box’ which will
be kept in the porch of St. Mary’s Church, Great
Brickhill. In addition to food there will be essentials
such as toothpaste.

If you would like to support this cause please donate
goods that are non-perishable and in-date. Any
items can be placed in the ‘Food Box’ in the Church
porch.

If you have any questions or would like a list of
suggested items to donate please contact:

- Janet Pritchard 01525 261573 janvi58 @hotmail.com
- Mary Maley 07939587109 mary@maley.org.uk
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